

Lower School Friday Folder January 28, 2022

From the seminar to the science lab, from the music room to the playing field, we begin with the conviction that all human beings can know truth, create beauty and practice goodness. ~ from the Thomas MacLaren School Mission Statement

Student Clubs are Back!

We are very excited to open back up to student clubs for grades K-12 in the coming weeks! This is what you need to know:

- Clubs are hosted only on Tuesdays and Thursdays.
- If you are interested in starting a club, read the <u>club policy</u>.
- All clubs must have two adult volunteers present for each meeting.
- All volunteers must submit a <u>volunteer</u> <u>application</u> and a <u>club application</u>.
- Lower School club applications are due February 11.
- COVID policies will affect club activities.
 Read the latest on our <u>website</u>.



Thank you for being a part of our wonderful community!

Please Vote!



Join us in celebrating the outstanding work of our faculty and staff by **writing in a vote** for Thomas MacLaren School as best Elementary, Middle, and High School in The Gazette! Voting ends February 13.

VOTE NOW!

Lost and Found

We have noticed an increase in lost and unlabeled coats. Please label all belongings legibly. This may be done with a fine tip

permanent marker or a fun custom label!

Your child can collect their items from the Lost and Found near the main staircase. Or, email us at macfrontdesk@maclarenschool.org so we can put it aside for pick up at the front desk during normal school hours.



Support our School









Set it and forget it! Donate without spending a dime while you do your regular shopping! See how easy it is to get those donations flowing to MacLaren... without spending extra!

King Soopers | Amazon | Safeway | American Furniture Warehouse

Lego-Building Competition Next Weekend



Sign up now!

The National Association of Women in Construction are holding a free Lego-building competition on February 5th for grades K-6 at Library 21c. Registration begins at 12:30 p.m. with the competition to follow. Click here for more info then fill out a registration form! Good luck, Highlanders!

Birthday Brigade - Faculty/Staff Appreciation!

There are spots available for parents to sign up to bring a birthday treat to a faculty or staff member. Please click here if you would like to sign-up. If you have any questions, please email Becky Fuller at fuller.family@live.com.

The faculty and staff feel so appreciated by this thoughtful gesture!



Stay Connected

Download the MacLaren App Now

Download our FREE app for easy access to attendance, the faculty directory, Athletics Calendars, and more!



Download at the Google Play Store





1/31 - Enrollment Lottery
2/17 - LS & US Indoor Field Day

2/18 - No School; In-Service

2/21 - No School; Presidents' Day

Subscribe to the full calendar on the App Store or RSS Feed!









